
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Bids will be received until 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday April 22, 2024 for the purchase of Nineteen (19) 
Pre-Owned school buses. Bids will be opened at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday April 22, 2024. Bids will 
be taken for complete units of the aforementioned bus at the Transportation and Maintenance 
Facility Office, Ball-Chatham CUSD #5, 481 Chatham Road, Chatham, IL. 62629. Bid forms 
and specifications may be obtained from the district website www.chathamschools.org under the 
board of education then requests for bids/proposals. The office telephone number is (217) 
483-6098. The Ball-Chatham Community District #5 reserves the right to accept or reject any 
and/or all bids, to waive any and all technicalities, and to award the contract to the bidder that 
best meets the needs of Ball-Chatham School District.

Mark Daley 
Director of Transportation 
Ball-Chatham CUSD #5 
Sangamon County 
State of Illinois 






















